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Senator___________                                                                                                  






_____ Senate Office Building
Washington DC 20510
(202) 224-XXXX
Attn. (name of staff member connected to transportation/commerce issues)
Re: Support for:  International Cruise Victims, Inc. (S.XXXX)  Bill #
Dear Senator _______,

I am writing to thank you in advance for prioritizing the safety of Americans who take a cruise ship voyage. As one of your constituents, I am asking you to do this by supporting the _________________ Act.  (S.XXX)
As a member of the grassroots organization known as International Cruise Victims (ICV), I am proud to say that I belong to a victim’s advocacy organization concerned about and dedicated to the safety of the millions of American cruise ship passengers.  It is beyond time for the cruise industry to be held accountable for their passenger’s safety instead of giving it lip-service only. In truth, their calculated disregard and Teflon-like approach to the dangers and risks passengers unknowingly face makes a total mockery of the cruise lines all-to-frequent declaration that “passenger safety is our number one concern.” For 15 years now our organization has diligently continued to pursue justice for victims of cruise ship crime and negligence by working with Congress and other agencies and organizations to improve and increase standards, regulations, laws, and justice.

 International Cruise Victims, and especially those of us who are your constituents, hope that we can count on your support for this action.  We are aware that this will be an uphill battle and that the pushback is coming, but we are once again, as always, up for the task. Please don’t hesitate to have your staff contact us or Sen. _______office for more details.  We feel grateful indeed for your commitment to the safety and well-being of all American cruise ship passengers. Thank you. 

Sincerely,

